
 

 

 

Year 6 Revision Guides 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As you are all aware, the SATs are now quickly approaching. We have been asked by a number 
of parents for recommendations regarding home revision guides. Whilst it is not a requirement 
for your child to be revising from a revision guide, we have decided to recommend some revision 
guides which are appropriate for the children. The following books are currently up to date with 
the National Curriculum and are all available from bookshops and Amazon.  
 
Alternatively, we have a number of Maths and English Practice books for sale in the school office 
for £3.00. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in helping us to get your children secondary ready.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Year 6 Team.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


